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Dear Glen Lakers,
Welcome back. I hope everybody had a good winter.  Everyone of
us is looking forward to getting our boats in the water and getting
back out on the lake.

GLEN LAKE WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN -  As part of
our watershed management plan all homeowners on the lake will receive a septic survey and a
lake user survey.  It is extremely important to the success of the plan that everyone complete
the survey.  The survey is currently on-line at our website - www.glenlakeny.org.   You will also
receive a hard copy in the mail.   You can complete the survey in the manner most convenient to
you.  We need you to complete the survey…… please.  We only need to have one survey done
for each septic tank on your property.  Of all the surveys returned we will place the names of the
returners in a basket and two winners will be randomly chosen for a $100 gift certificate to the
Docksider and a $75 gift certificate to the Docksider.  If you have any questions about the
survey please contact me.  My contact info will be at the bottom of this newsletter.  Thank you in
advance for doing your part to help assure the success of the Glen Lake Watershed
Management Plan.  This is a watershed moment in the history of Glen Llake ! ( sorry )

MEMBERSHIP -  Your Renewal for Membership is being sent to you.   We ask you to please fill
it out and return it.  We appreciate your financial support for the Glen Lake Protective
Association and we hope you see value in your membership.  Your continued Membership
supports the activities of the Association in protecting Glen Lake and keeping it clean for the
enjoyment of everyone.  Without your membership support we could not continue our efforts to
make the lake as the clean, recreational jewel that it is.  If you know anyone who is not a
member please tell them about the Association and ask to contact Linda Clark.
For those of you who contribute over and above the membership dues we appreciate your
generosity more than you can imagine.  If you have any questions about membership please
contact our MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY - Linda Clark at Yglenlake@aol.cm.

MANAGEMENT of INVASIVE AQUATICS 2022 - Because we were unable to manage the

lake last summer, we observed a significant increase in invasive aquatic vegetation. As a

result, we will be slightly increasing the number of acres treated this season to a

maximum of 34. In early June, Aquathol Super K will be applied to control the spread of

Eurasian Milfoil, Curlyleaf Pondweed, and Brittle Naiad. The date of the application and

any water use restrictions will be posted to the GLPA website as soon as available. We will

also be doing four weeks of diver assisted hand harvesting to clean up any remaining

areas later in the season.  Any questions contact Paul Derby @ 518-761-7015.

http://www.glenlakeny.org


MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS -  All of our GLPA Membership meetings will be at the Queensbury
Senior Citizen Center at 7pm.   Here are the dates - June 14,  July 12,  August 9,  September
13,  October 4,  November 8 and a Holiday Party where the date will be determined closer to
that event. These dates can also be found on our website. A zoom option will be offered and a
link will be emailed to each member before the meeting.

ALGAE - The early season algae we will experience is common.  As Dave Hodgson explained at

a membership meeting last year, the algae we see is a harmless green algae called Spirogyra or

Filamentous algae.

GLEN LAKE CLEANUP DAY -  Our cleanup day is scheduled for May 28.   We will meet at the
Docksider at 9am.  Coffee and donuts will be available.   Please contact Susan Herlihy, cleanup
coordinator, to let her know that you will be helping that day so we can have sufficient supplies.
Many hands make quick work.  Her phone number is 518-793-5261.  Thanks again to the
people who participated last year.

BOATING SAFETY -  What do golf and safe boating have in common ?    Knowing the rules,
courtesy and etiquette.

DEEPEST SYMPATHY -  To the family of Betty Spadaro, a long time resident of Glen Lake who
passed away at the age of 103.  Thoughts and prayers from the GLPA and lake residents. Here
is a link to her obituary.

If you have any questions at all about the Glen Lake Protective Association please contact me.
Respectfully,   Paul McPhillips,  President GLPA. pmcphill@nycap.rr.com 518-791-6779.
www.glenlakeny.org.
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